Steven Sepe

From:

Rosemary Tutsch <salonbalayage@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2025 10:07 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Rosemary Tutsch Jamestown, RI 401-578-6839

Rhode Island State House House Health and Human Services 82 Smith St, Providence, RI 02903

Dear Rhode Island State Legislature,

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed bill, Bill H-5351, This bill will positively impact local Medical Spas and aesthetic medicine, a business that I have been a patron of for 6 years. As a resident of Rhode Island, I believe that this bill is a crucial step toward maintaining the health and safety standards for medical spas and ensuring their continued success in our community. My medical spa offers a wide range of services that have benefited myself and many others, including advanced skincare treatments and wellness services. These businesses provide essential services that contribute to both the physical well-being and mental confidence of many individuals in our area. Moreover, they support local employment and contribute to the local economy, benefiting both workers and their families. By supporting this bill, you will help medical spas operate in a safe, regulated environment that fosters trust between the business and its clients, and ensures that quality services are provided by licensed and qualified professionals. I urge you to consider the importance of supporting medical spas and vote in favor of this bill. Your decision will have a positive impact on local businesses, healthcare accessibility, and community health overall. Thank you for your time and consideration. I am confident that your support of this legislation will benefit not only our local Medspa but also the broader community. Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information or clarification.

Sincerely,

Rosemary Tutsch

Salon Balayage 32 Pemberton Ave Jamestown, RI 02835 (401)-560-0642